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Dear Parents, 

We’re off to a great start in fifth grade!  We have already learned so much and 

gotten to know each other so well in the first week of school.  This is a wonderful 

class and we look forward to an excellent year together. 

 

Academics are gearing up and we will be completing the first round of 

NWEA/MAP next week and Acadience the following week.  We are also ready to 

use Accelerated Reader. 

 

Mobile dentists will be coming to Woodview in October.  Please look for a form 

on Monday and return it by September 6 if you would like your child to be seen 

by the dentist. 

 

Don’t forget: 

• Woodview Picture Day is Tuesday, September 12th. 

• Students need gym shoes on Mondays and Thursdays. 

• Please join our Class Dojo!  Invites have been sent by email. 

• Order books any time from Scholastic Book Clubs, classroom code K8ZNR.  

Flyers will come home periodically, but you can order from any of the many 

thousands of books Scholastic has to offer. 

 

Feel free to contact us if you have questions or concerns at any time by note, 

email, Class Dojo, or phone call.  Have a great week!  

Mrs. Fruchey & Mrs. May 

frucheys@bas-k12.org   

616/794-4711 

maym@bas-k12.org 

616/794-4773 
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